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Falls City water customers urged to conserve water
(KLZA)-- Due to a water main break at the Rulo Water Plant that is significantly

impacting water production, Falls City Utility water customers are asked to
conserve water for the rest of this Thursday. (9/8) It is expected repairs will be
made by the end of the day, but the City urges customers to conserve water while
the issue is being fixed. The City expect to be back into full production no later
than Friday morning.
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